From: Washington College Grant (WSAC)

Cc: WSAC DL SFA Staff
Subject: Awarding based on ISIR corrections for 2024-25
Date: Thursday, April 18, 2024 11:36:05 AM

Hello Financial Aid Administrators,
There has been a lot of discussion related to which ISIR record you are required to use for awarding
state aid for 2024-25. Our guidance is that you follow the Federal directions related to corrections

as outlined in GEN-24-34, published on 4/4/24.

Please note that the ISIR transaction is required in the file you report to WSAC. It will be very
important that you report the one the award is based on.

Thank you for all you do.
Best,
Student Financial Assistance

b i" #_ \WasHINGTON STUDENT AcHIEVEMENT CouUNCIL
SN L4 Washington College Grant Team

LA
- 888-535-0747
wgg(@m%ag.wa.gov | wsac.wa.gov

-


mailto:wcg@wsac.wa.gov
mailto:StudentFinancialAsst@wsac.wa.gov
mailto:wcg@wsac.wa.gov
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.wsac.wa.gov%2F&data=05%7C02%7CGabrieleW%40wsac.wa.gov%7C2e5c22d59b86417eab6208dc5fd6647b%7C11d0e217264e400a8ba057dcc127d72d%7C0%7C0%7C638490621648095167%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=tn1AY3OqtuAFq3DfD6gFtuCGpNamxxYvGTaQC%2FK%2Bu0M%3D&reserved=0

